
   Due to the COVID-19 pandemic the Annual Holiday 
Dinner and Auction, traditionally scheduled in 
December, has been canceled.
   We truly appreciate and value the support you have 
given to us, and we patiently look forward to the 
future when we can resume our varied programs and 
fundraisers in the way we have been accustomed to.
   In the meantime, if you are so inclined to support 
our fundraising efforts, it’s not too late to either renew 
your current Zone Club membership with us or join as 
a new member.
   Information can be accessed by going onto our 
website at www.richfieldspringscommunitycenter.org 
or by calling 315-858-3200
All the best for a happy and healthy holiday season!
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